
As our time runs out, and future plans are made, I would personally
like to congratulate the 1973 Rebel Staff on an excellent job. The long
nights of endless work were not in vain.

Just knowing the Seniors of "73" would have something to remember
our school by, was enough to keep us trying.

Time was short; knowledge little; but as time went on, we became
familiar with our job and with the help of cadet specialists the Rebel
Staff combined this book of memories.

Speaking on behalf of the Annual Staff, I would like to congratulate
the Seniors, wish them the best of luck in the future, and present this
book as a lasting memory.

Paul Forio,
Editor
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